
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Parade 2024 
Dear parents/carers of children who are involved in the Children’s Parade, 

Next week we will begin to make the children’s costumes for the parade. In school, the children have been busy 

making helmets and have just started working on their designs. We are encouraging the children to begin to collect 

recyclable materials for their specific design. This will include things like drink bottles, carboard, bottle caps, cereal 

boxes etc. It would be really helpful if the children begin their designs at home this week. If you find the time to start 

working with your child on their creation, please bring this in for next week’s workshop in a clearly labelled bag. 

During the workshop children can begin or carry on bringing their design to life. These will then go home with them 

for you to continue working on over the Easter holidays. Attached is an image of the possible designs our brilliant 

artist has come up with.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The showstopping centre piece shown in the middle is well underway due to the hard work of our artist and 

teachers. 

Kind regards, 

Children’s Parade Team 


